LETTERS-

Please keep letters brief. All letters must include name, faculty, year, phone number and ID number (ID and

ne will not be printed).

BOMB
the Bridge

Re: The Bridge (E.S.S. Publication),
November issue.

We find it unfortunate and dis-
turbing that certain articles printed
in The Bridge portray our Mayor, as
well as women in general, in a
sexist and negative manner. This
raises the question of student and
faculty responsiblity (or lack there-
of). :

First of all, the objectives of the
University of Alberta and Faculty of
Engineering to encourage women
to enroll in engineering are de-
molished by such articles. It displays
immature attitudes which are an

embarrassment to the University.

: In addition, by printing “The Uni-

versity of Alberta” on the front
page, itisimplied that this institution
condones prejudice, sexism, and
displays lack of maturity and good
taste. This scatological humor is
out of place and inappropriate in
an academic institution of this
stature.

There are some aspects of human
relationships which can be con-
strued as humourous, but the
humour presented in The Bridge
merely perpetuates a derogatory
point of view. While we do not
accept censorship for its own sake,
freedom of the press is not absolute.

Responsible journalism is a necessi- .

ty. Biased or racist statements con-
cerning ethnic cultural or religious
peoples are universally condemned.

tions not applied to the status of
women?
Constance Uzwyshyn
Arts IV
Editor’s note: the letter presented
to The Gateway by Ms. Uzwyshyn
contained 39 other student signa-
tures.

We shall
REBUILD

To the University Student Body:

In the November issue of the
Engineering Students’ Society pub-
lication, The Bridge, there appeared
inappropriate comments concern-

_ing the Mayor of Edmonton, Jan

The Engineering Students’ Society
apologizes for any misunderstand-
ing that may have resulted from the
unauthorized possession of this

information. The Bridge is a-

satirical paper intended solely for
the use and enjoyment of Engineer-
ing students and is funded com-
pletely by the Engineering Students’
Society. The words and ideas ex-
pressed in this column in no way
represent the opinions of the

University of Alberta, Faculty of

Engineering, Engineering Student’s
Society, The Bridge, or the engneer-
ing student body.

Steps have been taken to rectify
this unfortunate situation. Three
formal letters of apology have been
written to Mayor Reimer. They are
from the President and Vice-Presi-
dent of the Engineering Students’
Society, the Editor of The Bridge

and the President of the club in
whose column these comments
appeared. A full retraction will be
printed in the next issue of The
Bridge and a‘change of policy has
been instituted to reduce the pos-
sibility of recurrence.

The Engineering Students’ Society
is an umbrella society which
governs the smaller departmental
engineering clubs and provides an
aid to professional and social de-
velopment of tomorrow’s engineers.
The Engineering Students’ Society
annually raises money for several
charities including Santa’s Anony-
mous and the A.C.T. Telerama and
will continue in its endeavor to
enhance the community.

Patricia Marianovits
Engineering Students’ Society
Representative
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Why then, are the same condemna-  Reimer.
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